
 

 

 

For the attention of the Regulatory & Appeals Committee 

 

I would like to request to plate a vehicle that is 7 years and 9 months old. The vehicle was plated as a 

Hackney Carriage vehicle in Teignbridge until August 2022 and has been used by the owner as a 

private vehicle since.  

The vehicle is a Black BMW registration GY65 OMU, it is in extremely good condition. It has a valid 

MOT with no advisories.  

The cost of purchasing a vehicle of this standard and quality that is under 5 years old in this financial 

climate is cost prohibitive. 

As this vehicle had been licensed with until last August, I hope that the committee will look 

favourably on this application. 

 

Yours sincerely 

David Ward 


